
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Family Zoology Day at the Museum!   
 

 
 

SOUTHAMPTON, ON (February 16, 2022) – This Family Day come to the Bruce County 

Museum & Cultural Centre (BCM&CC) and discover the wonderful world of the animal 

kingdom! Get ready for wildlife shows (with reptiles!), veterinarian-led pet care 

clinics, a chance to adopt your very own kitten and a Rabbit Dash pop-up cafe! 

The always popular wildlife shows will take place throughout the day on Monday, 

February 21 in the Museum’s Bruce Power Theatre. Professional animal handlers from 

both Speaking of Wildlife and Zoo-to-You will have a variety of critters and creatures 

available for you to see and ask questions about – and in some cases even hold! 

Downstairs in the Ontario Power Generation gallery the Southampton Pet Hospital will 

have a temporary clinic set up with kittens that are available for adoption. A 

veterinarian will also be able to answer any questions you have about your own pets. 

Kids will be able to make their own natural bird feeder at a guided craft station and 

everyone can enjoy a beverage and treat from the Rabbit Dash pop-up café. All guests 

will receive a $2.00 café voucher.    



If you’re new to the Museum or have always wanted to take out a membership, this is 

the time to do it. New Family Memberships are 10% off on this day only – get free 

entry all year long and discounts on events, programs and gift shop purchases!   

Please note that all attendees 12+ must show proof of vaccination at time of entry, 

and there are capacity limits of 100 visitors in the morning and 100 visitors in the 

afternoon. Wildlife shows have a capacity of 50 guests per show and tickets will be 

issued at the door on a first-come-first-served basis.  

This event is free for members and general admission for non-members, pre-

registration for Family Zoology Day is available online at Family Day Event.  

Please note the Museum is closed from Noon-1:00 PM for cleaning.  

Family Zoology Day is proudly presented by Ontario Power Generation.  

Full Program Schedule 

• 10:30 AM – Vet-Talk in Exhibit Hall 

• 11:00 AM – Guided Craft in Café Area 

• 11:00 AM – Speaking of Wildlife Show in the Bruce Power Theatre 

• 11:30 AM – Vet-Talk in Exhibit Hall 

• 12:00 PM – Museum Closed for COVID-19 Cleaning 

• 1:00 PM – Zoo-to-You Show in the Bruce Power Theatre 

• 2:00 PM – Rabbit Dash Café Closes 

• 2:30 PM – Guided Craft in Café Area 

• 3:00 PM – Zoo-to-You Show in the Bruce Power Theatre 

• 4:00 PM – Family Day Concludes 
 

Proof of vaccination is required for ages 12+ to attend at this event. 

All COVID-19 procedures are in place for visitation and events, per Provincial and Grey 

Bruce Health Unit guidelines. 

More information 
The BCM&CC is open Monday to Saturday from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM and 1:00 PM to 
4:30 PM. Discover more and plan your journey through Bruce County history at 
brucemuseum.ca. 
 
Contact:     
Maria Canton, Business Services Manager             
Bruce County Museum & Cultural Centre  
Tel: 226-909-2881 

Email: mcanton@brucecounty.on.ca 

https://www.brucemuseum.ca/event/family-zoology/
https://www.brucemuseum.ca/
mailto:scrilly@brucecounty.on.ca


 

 
 

 
Library Receives Donation from NWMO 
Towards Bookmobile Campaign.  
 
February 2022 

 
For Immediate Release: 

The Bruce County Public Library is now closer than ever to bringing their Bookmobile project 
to Bruce County residents, thanks to a generous donation of $50,000 from the Nuclear Waste 
Management Organization (NWMO).  
  
The NWMO is a not-for-profit organization responsible for designing and implementing 
Canada's plan for the safe, long-term management of nuclear fuel, and an avid supporter of 
the Bruce County Public Library. In the fall of 2020, the NWMO donated the funds required to 
purchase one of the library's new 3D Printers.   
  
Board Chair Charbonneau expressed his appreciation, "The Board is extremely grateful for this 
generous donation from the NWMO. With the addition of these funds, we are close to 
achieving our goal of buying a Bookmobile for the Bruce County Public Library. It is an 
exciting opportunity to broaden access to library programs, and we thank NWMO for helping 
to make it possible."  
 
The Bookmobile project will bring books to where the people are. Seniors' homes like Trillium 
Court in Kincardine, daycares, arenas, and sports fields are only a few of the locations we 
could visit. Needs-based stops will reach underserved people, such as newcomers or those 
with language or literacy barriers. The Bookmobile can also present programming at 
community events, festivals, and other outdoor public gatherings. 
 
“It is our pleasure to support this important regional initiative that will have long-lasting 
benefits,” said Tareq Al-Zabet, NWMO Director of Site Selection – South Bruce. “Libraries 
continue to play a critical role in the community, and we thank the Bruce County Public 
Library for working tirelessly to connect residents and for improving accessibility of literacy 
services throughout the county.” 
 
Warden Janice Jackson recognizes how this donation will help all Bruce County residents. 
"After another challenging year of branch closures and interrupted services, we are excited to 
be this much closer to launching the Bookmobile and being able to safely bring services to 
underserved communities in Bruce County. We wouldn't be able to achieve this without the 
generosity of the NWMO. Thank you." 
 
Toronto Public Library, which has several bookmobiles throughout the city, describes the 
experiences as 'Magical.' We are excited to bring that Magic to Bruce County residents.  



 
For more information on the Bruce County Public Library Bookmobile and how you can help, 
please visit library.brucecounty.on.ca/bookmobile.  
To learn more about NWMO, please visit www.nwmo.ca. 
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For more info: 
Brooke McLean, MLIS 
Director, Library Services 
Bruce County Public Library 
519-832-6935  
library.brucecounty.on.ca 

http://www.nwmo.ca/


 

 
 

 
Bruce County Public Library Introduces 
Borrow by Mail.  
  
 
February 23, 2022 
 

For Immediate Release: 
 
Bruce County Public Library is piloting a free Borrow by Mail service to community 
members who cannot visit a library branch for reasons relating to limited mobility or 
health concerns. Use of this new service may be time-limited or ongoing, dependent 
on the specific needs of the borrower. 
 
The Bruce County Public Library has added an online form to its website, 
library.brucecounty.on.ca/books-by-mail, for patrons to fill out to request the 
service. Once a patron's request is submitted, a Bruce County Public Library staff 
member will follow up to ensure the program's parameters are met and will even help 
patrons make selections.   
 
The Borrow by Mail service is only available to Bruce County Residents. There is a 5-
item check out limit, and a maximum of two parcels a month will be sent.  
 
"Bruce County Public Library is always looking for innovative ways to serve our 
communities. This pilot project will help us get information and entertainment 
resources to residents who find it difficult to leave their home" noted Brooke Mclean, 
Director for the Bruce County Public Library.  
 
Library materials that are available to borrow include books, large print books, 
audiobooks and the new Playaways.  
 
Participants will receive everything needed to return items by mail in their Library 
parcel, including a postage-paid return label. When finished with the materials, 
simply put them back in the envelope, add the return label and send them through 
postal mail. It's that easy!  

https://library.brucecounty.on.ca/books-by-mail/


 
For more information on the new Borrow by Mail service, please visit 
library.brucecounty.on.ca/books-by-mail.  
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For more info: 
Brooke McLean, MLIS 
Director, Library Services 
Bruce County Public Library 
519-832-6935  
library.brucecounty.on.ca 
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             Joint Media Release       February 18, 2022 

 

 
 
 

Grey Bruce Early Childhood Educator Job Satisfaction Survey Available Now 
 

Bruce County & Grey County, Ontario: Early Childhood Educators (ECEs) in Grey and Bruce Counties are invited 
to share their first-hand experiences as child care and early years educators in our community through an 
anonymous online survey that will be available until Sunday, March 13, 2022. 
 
Together with members of the Grey Bruce Early Years Planning Committee, the ECE Recruitment and Retention 
Committee, and other key stakeholders, Bruce County and Grey County have identified the recruitment and 
retention of Early Childhood Educators as a key priority of a high-quality, sustainable, and accessible child care 
system.  
 
Information gathered anonymously through this job satisfactory survey will provide valuable insight on how to 
sustain and attract ECEs in our communities.  
 
Take the Survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GBECEJobSatisfaction2022 
 

• The survey will be available from Monday, February 21, 2022 to Sunday, March 13, 2022.   

• The survey consists of 36 questions and will take about 10 minutes to complete. 

• Answers are anonymous and will only be used for the purposes of supporting the child care and early 
years community. 
 

If you have any questions about the recruitment and retention efforts in our community, please reach out to: 

• Tina Metcalfe - Bruce County’s Acting Director of Human Services and Co-Chair of the Bruce Grey RECE 
Recruitment and Retention Committee at tmetcalfe@brucecounty.on.ca   

• Tara Cockrill - Grey County Children's Services Manager and Co-Chair of the Bruce Grey RECE 
Recruitment and Retention Committee at tara.cockerill@grey.ca 

 
 
Interested in becoming an Early Childhood Educator? Discover more at: 

• www.brucecounty.on.ca/BeAnECE  

• www.grey.ca/BeAnECE 
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For more information, contact:  

Adam Ferguson 
Corporate Communications Specialist 
Corporation of the County of Bruce 
226-909-6399 
aferguson@brucecounty.on.ca 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GBECEJobSatisfaction2022
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GBECEJobSatisfaction2022
mailto:tmetcalfe@brucecounty.on.ca
mailto:tara.cockerill@grey.ca
http://www.brucecounty.on.ca/BeAnECE
http://www.grey.ca/BeAnECE


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                Media Release                     February 23, 2022  
 

Women’s House and Bruce County partner for virtual online 

International Women’s Day event with keynote speaker Sarain Fox 
 

Bruce County, Ontario: Women's House Serving Bruce and Grey and Bruce County’s Business to 
Bruce program are partnering to present Career Development: The Golden Thread — an 
International Women's Day online event on Thursday, March 10, 2022, from 6 to 7:30 p.m. Join 
Sarain Fox, dancer, choreographer, stylist, activist, brand ambassador, television host, and content 
producer, as she provides audiences with a new perspective to exploring career development. 
Sarain shares crucial career lessons including – the myth of the “big break,” the reality of imposter 
syndrome, and the invaluable impact of believing in yourself. Participants will leave with the tools 
needed to shift from seeking something they want to do, to finding a way to make the things they 
love to do coexist. The golden thread that ties it all together! 
 
This event is provided at no cost, however, please consider donating to the Women's House Serving 
Bruce & Grey when registering.  
 

“As Warden, I'm so proud to see Bruce County partner with an organization that has the 

singular focus of protecting the most vulnerable members of our community,” said Bruce County 
Warden Janice Jackson. 
 
Starting on March 1 until noon on March 10, Women's House Serving Bruce and Grey will be 
auctioning off a number of fun and unique items to bid on to raise money for their organization. 
Winning bidders will be announced at the event and will receive an email indicating that their bid 
won. All auction proceeds will go directly to Women’s House. To access the online auction visit 
www.biddingforgood.com/auction/auctionhome.action?vhost=whsbg. 
 
“Because of the generosity and support of our sponsors we are able to be a part of important 
initiatives that give back to the businesses in our community and support the women in our 
community,” shared Michelle Lamont, Community and Fund Development Coordinator for Women’s 
House. 
 
The recipients of the annual Women's House Woman of Distinction award will be presented at the 
event. 
 
Register for the event: https://business.brucecounty.on.ca/iwd-2022  
 
#IWD2021 #BreakTheBias.  
 
For more information, contact:  

https://business.brucecounty.on.ca/iwd-2022


 

 

 
Michelle Lamont  
Community and Fund Development Coordinator 
Women’s House Serving Bruce & Grey   
519-396-9814 Ex.225 or mlamont@whsbg.on.ca 

Lindsey Glazier 
Marketing and Communications Coordinator 
Bruce County, Planning and Development 
519-292-6710 or lglazier@brucecounty.on.ca  
 

 
About Women’s House Serving Bruce & Grey (WHSBG): WHSBG provides free and confidential 
services, within a supportive environment, to women 16 years of age and older, and their children, 
who have or are experiencing abuse, sexual violence or homelessness. Women’s House operates a 
24/7 shelter in Kincardine, Ontario to provide a safe, supportive and secure environment for 
women and children fleeing domestic violence.  Women’s House also provides sexual assault 
services in Bruce and Grey, a child witness program, transition services, education services, a 
volunteer program, community counselling and second-stage housing in Kincardine, Saugeen Shores 
and Wiarton. WHSBG is a registered not-for-profit charity governed by a volunteer Board of 
Directors and staffed by trained professionals.  
 
About Bruce County: Bruce County is an upper-tier municipality in Southwestern Ontario, Canada, 
made up of 8 lower-tier municipalities and 73,396 residents. The explorers who visit, live, and 
work here are the dreamers who take roads less travelled and see tried and true as an invitation to 
try something new. Be an Explorer and call Bruce County home. 
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Bruce County Public Library Receives 
Donation from Barry's Construction.  
  
March 1, 2022 
 
For Immediate Release: 
 
The Bruce County Public Library has gratefully received a $5,000 donation from Barry's 
Construction. This generous gift will be used towards the launch of the Bruce County Public 
Library's Bookmobile.  
 
Barry's Construction has been an active member of the Bruce County community as a family 
run construction business making people's dream homes a reality across the Bruce Peninsula. 
They have also generously donated to many local initiatives, and the library is incredibly 
grateful to be added to that list.  
  
Bruce County Public Library is moving into the active planning stages for the new Bookmobile, 
plotting potential routes, designs and more. By purchasing and modifying a vehicle and hiring 
staff to deliver scheduled visits and programs across the county, BCPL will connect digitally 
and socially to underserved community members. 
 
Brooke Mclean, Director for the Bruce County Public Library, is excited to move into the 
planning stages of the Bookmobile. " The Campaign Cabinet began meeting last summer and 
reached out to potential donors in the fall of 2021. The response we've received, not just 
from donors, but the entire public has been very enthusiastic. We appreciate the support of 
Barry's Construction in making the Bookmobile a reality." 
 
If you would like to learn more about the BCPL Bookmobile, please visit our website at 
library.brucecounty.on.ca/bookmobile.   
 
-30- 

For more info: 
Brooke McLean, MLIS 
Director, Library Services 
Bruce County Public Library 
519-832-6935  
library.brucecounty.on.ca 
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